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Dear Families   

  
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
I have had nothing but praise for the Winter Fair last week, lots of emails from parents and 
conversations on the playground and gate. We want to thank the PTA for all their efforts in putting 
together such a fantastic event, their work is crucial in providing the school with much needed 
additional funds. All of which will be spent directly on the children, next week we will share what 
this will look like. Thank you to all our families who attended and made it such a lovely evening.  
 
Huge praise for the Y6 children and our School Eco warriors who provided lots of games and 
activities which led to a great amount of money being raised by them, truly a credit to our school 
and their families.   
 
I am pleased to announce that together we raised an outstanding £3,008, which incudes £157 by the year 6s 
and £218 by the Eco Warriors (the money raised by the Eco Warriors has been ringfenced for environmental 
projects or resources of their choosing).  

 

This week we had an external review, by GCC, looking at our provision for children in receipt of 
pupil premium. Together, with Mrs Hudson we looked at every class and the practices happening 
with and Mrs Barker, and examined the pupil premium plan. It was a very positive day with lots of 
strengths across the school. As always, we have a few suggestions of how we can further improve 
and will address this immediately. Our cycle of regular reviews is helping the school to 
continuously improve.  
 
We finished this week with a super Family assembly by Windrush class with their work on 
Macbeth. It was great to see the amount of learning that has taken place and their confidence in 
tackling such a complex text at such a young age. They have really enjoyed studying 
Shakespeare and this was clearly evident today.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Gayle Fletcher 
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Celebrating Winter Fair 2023 success... 
 

 

Happy December one and all! And an ENORMOUS thank-you to everyone who supported our Winter Fair 
last Friday. It was an incredibly successful evening and an ideal way to welcome in the festive season as a 
community.  
 

 

Celebrating Winter Fair 2023 success... 
 

 

Happy December one and all! And an ENORMOUS thank-you to everyone who supported our Winter Fair 
last Friday. It was an incredibly successful evening and an ideal way to welcome in the festive season as a 
community.  
 

 

I am pleased to announce that together we raised an outstanding £3,008, which incudes £157 by the year 6s 
and £218 by the Eco Warriors (the money raised by the Eco Warriors has been ringfenced for environmental 
projects or resources of their choosing).  
 

 

The event also raised a fantastic £202 for Naunton Park Preschool, thanks to their stall.  
 

 

Particular thanks go to Sian for leading on the bar; to Laura for sourcing the mince pies and hot choc 
ingredients; to Kate B for stocking the sweets stall; to Katy M for putting together such a magical grotto; to 
Cassie for sorting and prepping donations; to Andy Norton, the school site manager, for all his help in the 
run-up to the event and on the evening; to Chris, Joe, Jon and Chris for another sizzling BBQ success and to 
Kate C for magically making it snow! 
 

 

Huge thank-you to everyone who helped run a stall, set-up and clear away.  
 

 

A massive thank-you must also go to the Year 6s and their teachers, Mrs Walls and Mrs Staniland, for 
providing such inventive and entertaining games and to the Eco Warriors and the staff that supported them 
led by Mrs Windsor for their fantastic array of mouth-watering cakes.  
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The event could not happen without you all. Thank-you! 
 

 

Celebrating Bag2School Sucess... 
 

 

Thank-you to everyone who supported our Bag2School collection last week - we raised £190. Thank-you! 
 

 

Winter Raffle 2023 - Text SNOWY23 to 70970 

 

 

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 15th December.  Tickets will be on sale until 4pm on Friday 15th. This 
means there's still time to win some amazing prizes donated by local businesses, parents and members of 
the local community!  Check out the list below. Simply text SNOWY23 to 70970 (texts cost £5) to be in with a 
chance of winning... 

• Family ticket to 2000trees festival  
• Family ticket to Batsford Arboretum  
• Adult and child tickets to Crocodile World  
• Perry Bishop Festive hamper  
• Tropic Skincare Collection gift set, worth £48  
• Cantina Del Barrio £40 food and drink voucher  
• Emmanuel Church Party hire  
• Jackeroo £25 voucher  
• Big Fish £20 voucher 
• Roots & Fruits £20 voucher  
• Emporium 2 x £10 vouchers  
• My Coffee 2 x Coffee and Cake for 2 people vouchers  
• Willowberry skincare gift set  
• Nutrition Centre Facial selection cleansing bars  
• Toiletry set  
• Deya x6 beers  
• Jim’s Barber Shop 2 x free haircut  
• Finishing Touches Gel manicure  
• Andy’s & Co 1 x gents/ child’s haircut  
• Beauty Box Free cut and blow dry  
• Peter Ball Big box of Heroes, mug, seeds and tote bag  
• Dodwells 48 colour felt tips set  
• 11-book box set: Diary of a Wimpy Kid by Jeff Kinney 

 

 

Emmanuel Carol Concert - Sat 9th Dec - volunteers needed 

 

 

On the evening of Saturday 9th December, the school choir will be performing alongside the Cotswold Male 
Voice Choir. We really need a couple of people to help serve drinks and mince pies at half time. If you could 
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help, please email pta@nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk or get in touch via your PTA rep on your year group 
Whatsapp. Thank-you! 
 

 

Dates for the diary 

• Emmanuel Carol Concert (choir) - Sat 9th December 
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In Cherwell we have been finishing off our science unit by investigating the properties of soil and 

comparing which soils are the best drainers and soakers. We are enjoying our Just Reading of 

Krindlekrax. It’s getting quite gripping! Finally, Cherwell children have recognised each other so 

many times for being respectful that our respectful board is full to the brim of tokens! 
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This week in Year 5 we have been finishing off our materials science unit. At Cheltenham College, 

we were learning about the Bunsen burner which was an amazing experience, as we are going to 

use it next week to make salt crystals. We also took part in a forest school session looking at 

reversible and irreversible change where we cooked eggs and made our own flatbreads.  
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In our Computing sessions, we are learning how to create animated stories. During our last 

lesson, we learnt how to draw a picture and add text. This week we opened up our saved work 

from last time, added more pages and added an animation to our designs like fading in, spinning 

or the picture moving to the left / right. We added captions to our pictures too and are looking 

forward to adding sounds to our stories next time. We were very lucky to have some Year 6’s 

join us who helped us with remembering how to log in and finding our saved work. Thank you to 

them!  

 

 



   
 

Together we can! 
 

A big thank you to the Eco-Warriors who held their own cake stall at the Winter Fair last Friday. They were 
responsible and served the customers with a smile, having baked the most wonderful treats! The Year 5's 
capably manned the stall while the Year 6 Eco Warriors had their own game stalls. We have raised a 
wonderful amount - £218! So a huge thanks to everyone who visited us and bought a sweet treat. 
Mrs Windsor 
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This week in Science, Purple class have been looking at different animal life cycles. We have been 

using different scientific vocabulary such as growth, offspring and survival. We looked at the life 

cycle of a frog and a butterfly and found out what the word ‘metamorphosis’ meant. We also 

found out about the life cycle of a hen and the different stages of its life and how the life cycle 

repeats itself again and again and again! 
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In science, we have been answering the question – What is evolution? As part of our learning, 

we’ve been finding out how fossils are formed which led us to sketching and creating 3D 

sculptures of ammonites inspired by the work of Darrell Wakelam. Here are some photos of our 

work so far. Soon, our fossils will be painted to give them a realistic finish. 
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Diary Dates   
 

Monday 4th December   Y4 swimming 
Thursday 7th December   Y2 Forest School (Purple) 
Friday 8th December   YR Forest School (Red) 
Friday 8th December   Y2 Forest School (Blue) 
Friday 8th December   Thames Class Assembly 
Monday 11th December   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 12th December   Y5 Forest School (Severn) 
Wednesday 13th December  2:30-3:00pm Open Classrooms 
Friday 15th December   Y5 Forest School (Frome) 
Friday 15th December   YR Forest School (Green) 
Monday 18th December   Y4 swimming 
Monday 18th December   YR, Y1, Y2 Nativity TBC 
Tuesday 19th December   YR, Y1, Y2 Nativity TBC 
Wednesday 20th December  Christmas lunch TBC 
Thursday 21st December   Y2 Forest School (Purple) 
Friday 22nd December   Y2 Forest School (Blue) 
Friday 22nd December   KS2 carols 
Friday 22nd December   3:15pm end of term 
Monday 8th January   INSET Day – school closed to pupils 
Tuesday 9th January   Arts Week (until Friday 12th January) 
Tuesday 9th January   Y5 Forest School (Severn) 
Friday 12th January   Y5 Forest School (Frome) 
Monday 15th January   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 16th January   Y3 Forest School (Sherborne) 
Wednesday 17th January   6pm, Online Safety Information meeting – POSTPONED TO WEEK 4 
Friday 19th January   Y3 Forest School (Cherwell) 
Friday 19th January   Wye Class Assembly 
Monday 22nd January   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 23rd January   Y5 Forest School (Severn) 
Friday 26th January   Y5 Forest School (Frome) 
Friday 26th January   Cherwell Class Assembly 
Monday 29th January   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 30th January   Y3 Forest School (Sherborne) 
Tuesday 30th January   6pm, Online Safety Information meeting for parents with Glos. Constabulary 
Friday 2nd February   Y3 Forest School (Cherwell) 
Monday 5th February   Y4 swimming 
Monday 5th February   Children’s Mental Health Week (until Friday 9th February) 
Tuesday 6th February   Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 6th February   3:30-7:30pm Parent Consultations – POSTPONED to TERM 4 
Wednesday 7th February   3:30-6:30pm Parent Consultations – POSTPONED to TERM 4 
Friday 9th February   Mid-year attainment and progress summary reports to parents 
Monday 12th – 16th February  Half Term 
Monday 19th February   Y4 swimming (last session) 
Tuesday 20th February   Y3 Forest School (Sherborne) 
Friday 23rd February   Y3 Forest School (Cherwell) 
Monday 26th February   Y5 swimming starts 
Tuesday 27th February   3:40-7:30pm Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 28th February   3:40-6:00pm Parent Consultations 
Thursday 29th February   Y1 Forest School (Yellow) 
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Recognition 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Ready Respect Safe Effort Persistence 
Commitment 

YR Elenor Awder 
Bite Bajorate 

 

Freddie Crownshaw 
Mila Williamson 

 

Y1         Jago Stewart 
           Sam Harris  
 

Imogen Coombes 
Finn Mcallum 

 

Y2 Kian Dehdashti 
Haghithat 

Ella Guthrie 
 

Maya Oldroyd 
Thomas Avery 

 

Y3 Mahrus Alam 
David Fullerton-Pujol 

Toby Moriarty 
Darcy Lesbriel 

 

Y4 Oliver Bamber 
Mabel Ward 

 

William McKenna 
Archie Oldroyd 

 

Y5 Sian Edwards 
Jack Gillingham 

 

Lucas Schrier 
Zander Zasikowksi 

Y6 Flossie Cook 
Alex Whiteside 

Amir Dawood 
Oscar Sherrigham 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 


